
10 weeks & counting !!!! 

 

We have decided to ask everyone to bring their own choice bottle of wine with them for 

the Wedding Meal. It will then be placed in the fridge with a name tag on and served with 

Dinner. 

This is not because we are tight, but we decided it is the best way to ensure that everyone 

has wine that they like. 

 
 People have been asking, What is the dress code?? - Its Summer Garden Party. 

 It has also been arranged that all 3 Villa pools will be heated for the week. 

  

If anyone has a question then please ask it on the web site by clicking on the "ASK TRACY 

HERE" button. 

Because if you are thinking it, others maybe also.  

 

The only other thing you need to know is: Be at Villa Hera at 1600 on the 1st June 2016 

 

A big thank you from us both to Tristan and Scott for agreeing to give Tracy away. 

 

 

The main updates are on the web 

site and include: 

Room & Villa allocations 

Table Plan 

Villa addresses for transfers 

CLICK HERE for the web site 

 

http://www.design-suite.co.uk/
http://www.design-suite.co.uk/wedding/index.php/contact-us/

